IVNL.PPERT

June 24, 2022
Product Change Notice - ABS software and module install location change
Dear Valued Customer:

Please be advised, in response to customer feedback, Lippert intends to change the anti-lock braking system
software to accomodate a new mounting location for the ABS control module.

« Current system: Module connectors are on the right side (Fig. 1) and module is mounted on the door
side of the chassis.

« Starting on or around June 27: Module connectors will be on the left side (Fig. 2) and module must be
mounted on the off-door side of the chassis.

There is no part number change and no price change.

Connectors

ANTI-LOCK BRAKING SYSTEM ', ‘

[ LiPPERT
= OLIPPERT .

e}

L0 LAY (AR B |

I | J

Fig. 1- Current Fig. 2- New



If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCl representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Briton Moffitt
Product Manager
248.215.0487
bmoffitt@Icil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

. Will a new part number be required? No, there is no part number change.

. Does the price change for the item? No, there is no price change.

3. Isthe new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes, however the
replacement module will need to be configured by Lippert before it is shipped.

4. Does the customer need to replace inventory? No, the change will be made on a running basis, starting on or

around June 27.
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